Cc:

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]:Fwd: Invalid Letter for Planning Application DM/23/02074/FPA

Attachments: ufm2_Still_Invalid_Letter.pdf, Merrington Stables - Block Plan.pdf, Merrington Stables - Plans
Elevations and Sections.pdf, Merrington Stables - Boundary Treatment Details.pdf, Explanatory Note - Merrington
Stables.pdf

From: Riseber Consulting <_

Sent: 15 August 2023 07:50

Cc: Planning

Subject: [EXTERNAL]:Fwd: Invalid Letter for Planning Application DM/23/02074/FPA

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Morning George,

Further to your recent invalid letters in relation to this application please find attached updated/additional plans as requested
along with an explanatory note setting out exactly what retrospective planning permission is being sought for.

| trust that the attached is now sufficient for the purposes of validation and look forward to receiving confirmation from you in due
course.

Regards

Joanne
on behalf of William & Alexis Laidler

o

Date: Mon, 14 Aug 2023 at 09:58

Subject: Invalid Letter for Planning Application DM/23/02074/FPA
To:ﬁ

Please refer to the attached Invalid Letter for reference DM/23/02074/FPA at Merrington Stables
Regards
George Spurgeon

Customer Notice

We have recently updated our terms and conditions for all our services, including making some important updates to our privacy
notices. To find out more about how we collect, use, share and retain your personal data, visit:
www.durham.gov.uk/dataprivacy<https://www.durham.gov.uk/dataprivacy>




Help protect our environment by only printing this email if absolutely necessary. The information it contains and any files
transmitted with it are confidential and are only intended for the person or organisation to whom it is addressed. It may be
unlawful for you to use, share or copy the information, if you are not authorised to do so. If you receive this email by mistake,
please inform the person who sent it at the above address and then delete the email from your system. Durham County Council
takes reasonable precautions to ensure that its emails are virus free. However, we do not accept responsibility for any losses
incurred as a result of viruses we might transmit and recommend that you should use your own virus checking procedures.



